
May 2025 

Welcome to my learning community!! I am so excited to have your child in my classroom for 
the next three years!  Right now we have 25 students on our class list. We are welcoming 10 
first graders, we will have 7 second graders and 8 third graders. 

Let me introduce myself a little. I am Kelli Wisecup. In the fall of 2025 I will begin my 15th year 
of teaching. I have been a part of the Sands family for many years, first as a parent, years 
later as an intern, and now a teacher. I live right here in Mt. Washington with my cat, Midge. 
My son, and only child, is 28 years old and a graduate of Ohio University. He lives in 
Wilmington, NC and works in sales support. I am also fortunate to have my mother still living 
at 90 years old! She lives in Jeffersonville, OH with my step-dad of 50 years. 

I came to teaching in mid-life and continue to grow and learn about the art and craft of 
teaching. My journey has blessed me with wonderful opportunities, currently, being your 
child’s teacher for the next three years!  

Tracie Huff is our classroom paraprofessional. She will begin her 3nd year in room 1004. 
Previously, she served in a 3-6 classroom Para, 6-9 classroom Para, and a one-on-one Para in 
9-12 here at Sands. She has an adult daughter, Heather and husband, Frank.  

Communication: Please send me your email address! I don’t have access to new student 
info until August.  

There will be much more information to come once August rolls around. I look forward to 
meeting each of you.  

It’s going to be an exciting year filled with many new things for us all! 

Warmly,   

 

Kelli Wisecup, aka Ms. Kelli 
Classroom phone: 363.5052 
wisecuk@cpsboe.k12.oh.us 
 
PS – Feel free to contact me via email over the summer!  
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